
PIKE COUNTY, MS (Mississippi News Now) - The Pike County Sheriff's Dept is looking for a 
missing woman. 
 
Investigator Lance Falvey, with the Sheriff's office says 31 year old Sabrina Smith was last seen 
around March 3rd or 4th. 
 
According to authorities, she had contacted her mother, requested and received money, and left 
with a unknown man in a silver PT Cruiser. 
 
Sabrina has 2 children who are in the custody of her mother. 
 
The family says she normally contacts her family and her children on her birthday which was 
March 9. 
 
Falvey says it is outside her normal pattern of behavior for Smith to go this many days without 
contacting her parents or her children. 

 


